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Peter Simon
12 extra copies of each Strider received from national LDWA. I have distributed them to members who have, in turn, donated them mainly to libraries in our catchment area.  Is this a good idea?   Are libraries the appropriate places to receive them?  Does it make sense at all to distribute extra Striders?
Received and responded to emails.
Few phone enquiries.
Fewer unwanted e-mails than previously - spam filters and uncsubscribing seem to be working.
Regular news updates put onto website and link emailed to members.
Keeping e-mail distribution list up to date.
